
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Visit Broken Arrow Expands Uber Ride Voucher Program to Include Tulsa International 
Airport 

 

Broken Arrow, OK — October 14, 2024 — Visit Broken Arrow is excited to announce an 
expansion of its popular Uber ride voucher program, now oƯering complimentary 
transportation to and from the Tulsa International Airport for guests staying overnight at 
participating Broken Arrow hotels. In addition to this new destination, guests will continue 
to enjoy complimentary rides to two of the city's most vibrant districts: The Rose District 
and New Orleans Square. 

 

This program oƯers guests a seamless and convenient travel experience throughout their 
stay. Complimentary Uber ride vouchers refresh daily and can be used for the duration of 
their hotel stay. 

 

How to Use the Uber Voucher Program: 

1. Visit visitbrokenarrowok.gov/uber and follow the instructions 
2. Claim the voucher in the Uber app  
3. Use the voucher for trips to or from the Rose District, New Orleans Square, or Tulsa 

International Airport 
4. Vouchers refresh daily and are valid for round-trip travel (two trips per day total) to 

these locations 

 

Frequently Asked Questions: 

How do I view my voucher in the Uber app? 

Once claimed, vouchers can be found in the Uber wallet and on the trip confirmation 
screen. 

What if I can't see the voucher in the Uber wallet? 

If the voucher isn’t visible, restart the Uber app. If the problem persists, contact our 
support team. 



 
 

How do I use the voucher at checkout? 

Restart the Uber app after claiming the voucher to ensure it appears at checkout. Make 
sure your app is updated to the latest version. 

Will the voucher apply if I change my destination mid-trip? 

The voucher will still apply if the new destination falls within the program’s covered areas. If 
the trip is outside these areas, the voucher will be removed. 

Important Program Details: 

- Available only at participating Broken Arrow hotels for paid overnight guests. 
- Vouchers are valid for trips to the Rose District, New Orleans Square, and Tulsa 

International Airport. 
- Tips for drivers are not covered by the voucher. 

 

For more information on this exciting program or for assistance using your rideshare 
voucher, please contact Visit Broken Arrow at 866-503-7081 or email us at 
visitba@brokenarrowok.gov. 
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